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Disclaimer

This general information sheet is intended for use under the guidance of health professionals in the neonatal intensive care unit (NICU). 
It is primarily for training purposes and for additional information to be given to parents or private persons without medical education 
by NICU health professionals. The general information sheets provided by Rush University Medical Center are for parents and inter­
ested private persons without medical education and we do not raise any claim to completeness of the information sheets. Under no 
circumstances should this information be regarded as a substitute for professional advice or treatment or for any independent medical 
judgment of a healthcare professional regarding specific patient diagnoses or treatment plans. Healthcare providers should exercise 
their own independent medical judgment, and decisions as to any diagnosis or treatment plan are the sole responsibility of such health­
care provider. The general content of this information sheet cannot and shall not be used to make independent diagnoses or begin 
treatment. Our information is not personally related to you. We therefore recommend that you visit recognised healthcare professionals 
to get specific advice for any medical problems.

This information sheet was published on www.LactaHub.org on 4 August 2020. It is provided in good faith. We will be happy to provide 
you with further information and guidance. 

We look forward to your inquiry at: contact@lactahub.org 
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